
14 APRIL 2025 - ACCESS TRACK 
CLOSURE UPDATE 

 

NO UNAUTHORISED ACCESS 
UNTIL MONDAY 21 APRIL 2025  

To ensure safety during completion of the public parking at the 
entrance to Scolpaig Farm, the access track will remain closed 

until Monday 21 April 2025. 

Alternative access via the Wider Path Network is delineated 
below. 

 


